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Rockford Illinois, 61101 

Dear President Obama & First Lady, 
Thank you for your tireless efforts in running and protecting our great country, a very difficult
job for sure. 
The reason for my letter to you is that my business  and

- have been under attack for the past three years by a
rouge inspector Mr. Cory Jacobson of the Illinois EPA Land Bureau. In the past three years he
has issued violations to my medical waste treatment business & Pet Funeral business, which I
have and will continue to fight for the truth and continued services throughout Illinois. 
Mr. Jacobson has in the past disregarded our safety procedures and spoke personal racial
attacks against me and my staff for no reason other than what seems to be either religious
discrimination or bias in the department of EPA. He has in the past three years placed us in
violation which was dismissed after bringing it to the attention of his superiors. We are the only
full service medical waste treatment business in Illinois up against a Billion dollar organization
call  based in Lake Forest Illinois. This monopoly business controls not only the
regulator agencies who oversee this industry as well as DuPage County officials who have also
been aggressive to me and my firm in other locations we own. 
Since our inception in 2008 we have always maintained a high level of respect for IL EPA and
its inspectors with cooperation and no violations up until Mr. Jacobson started his rouge
actions. We maintain a clean and safe environment with no accidents or violations during the
past 15 years in the solid waste industry. 
The following contacts are heads of departments who I feel could be politically corrupt or not
know about the violations and the urgent matter about to unfold. Considering the next election
is near we feel a law suit brought against Illinois would harm Attorney General Madigan
chances of reelection for the burden is always a river which flows up stream to the highest
office. 
Director Mr. Raymond Poe Head Director – 217-524-3300 
Mrs. Beverly Alberracin, IL EPA permitting – 217-524-3289 
Violation council – James  – 217-524-3300 Richardson@illinois.gov
Attorney Ann Dempsey- 815 963 0009 ex 211 

Respectfully, 
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